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16th July 2024 

 

Trip – Heamoor Primary School 

 

Dear Families 

 

To help all children be familiar with their surroundings when we start our temporary 

residence in Heamoor, we have arranged for an exciting visit to the St Levan space 

at Heamoor School tomorrow (Wednesday 17th July).   

We will be travelling there and back by Heamoor School minibus.  The children will be 

given a brief tour of the space by their class teacher.  You do not have to bring 

anything for the trip. The school day will start and end at St Levan at the normal time 

and lunch will be served as per usual.   

 

 

 

Kind regards 

The St Levan Team 


